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AH Committee

From: Michael Matheson <michael24176@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 2:19 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Re: Makila Farms

 
 
> August 29, 2019 
 
 
>  
> Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
> Maui County Council  
> Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
> 200 South High Street  
> Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
>  
>  
> RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
>  
> Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
>  
> We own a home in Launiupoko and support work force housing. 
> The  developer, Greg Brown has answered and satisfied all the concerns we have. 
> We have done business with Greg and find his company fair, honest and ethical. They are a 
company who has been around who can get this project done. 
>  
> In the spirit of Aloha, 
> Michael Matheson 
>  
>  


